

RR 4, Box 305 Ellsworth, Maine 04605 June 9, 1999

Office of the Clerk of the Commission Attention: Devonia L. Harris P.O. Box 490-18 Gainesville, Florida 32602-0490

Dear Ms. Harris:

Unfortunately, due to personal circumstances, I have moved out of Gainesville and the state of Florida. It is therefore necessary for me to submit this resignation from the Gainesville City Beautification Board.

I have thoroughly enjoyed working on the Beautification Board. The Board members are dedicated and effective and I consider it to have been an honor to serve with them.

Please accept my resignation.

Sincerely yours,

Martin Rosenzweig